
Catholic School Council
Call for Nominations

The time has come to choose parent/guardian representatives to sit on the
Catholic School Advisory Council at O’Gorman High School.We must
elect six (6) parents to the council. Why not present yourself as a

candidate for the position of parent/guardian spokesperson, or nominate another person willing to
run in the elections?

What are the responsibilities of the parent/guardian representative on the Catholic School Advisory
Council?

The members of the school council shall:

• participate in four meetings from September to June;
• participate in information and training programs;
• act as a link between the school council and the community;
• encourage the participation of parents from all groups and of other people within the school

community.

If you are interested in the O’GormanHigh School Catholic School Council, or would like to
nominatesomeone to bea representative,pleasecomplete theDeclaration ofCandidacy/Nomination
Form or contact the school at 268-4501 Extension 4130.

The first Catholic SchoolCouncilmeeting is scheduled for Wednesday, September 29th, 2010 at 6:30
p.m. in the Seminar Room.
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